
Summer fun means a lot of time outside in the sun. Below are signs and symptoms we look out for when 
we're out working on hot summer days that can help you too! Remember, finding shade or cooler locations is 
always best, and staying hydrated is crucial, so drink up! (Hint: We recommend water!)

Summertime may also have many wondering what the drought status is and when we can start turning on 
those sprinklers! Currently (as of July 1st) Jonah Water is not under any water restrictions, if we all work 
together to conserve water and minimize excess usage, we can keep it that way! Help out by washing 
vehicles at the carwash instead of at home, avoid water-heavy landscaping (like fountains, non-native plants), 
and use the dishwasher instead of washing by hand!
To stay up to date with 
drought restrictions, 
conservation efforts and 
ideas, and find more 
ways to stay cool, follow 
us on social media!



Is your contact info up to date? Make sure to update your contact information 
online through our bill pay portal or stop by the office with your driver’s license or 
photo ID  and we can update your account with a new address, phone number, 
and email!

We are so excited to welcome former Weir 
Waterworks customers to the Jonah Water SUD!

Recently we hosted a town hall meeting for new 
customers to answer questions and hear concerns 
about changes and upgrades to the water service.

Additionally, we are nearing the grand opening of our 
new satellite office! Located in the old Walberg 
Automotive building located at 600 FM 1105, 
Georgetown.. Customers will now have a second 
location to pay bills, ask questions, and more!


